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PRAY FOR THE REPOSED SOULS OF THE 
FAITHFUL DEPARTED: Leonida P. Baltazar (Ernesto 
Navarro’s Mother) and Andrew Valley (Peggy Valley’s Nephew) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE KEEP OUR MILITARY FAMILY AND 
FRIENDS IN YOUR PRAYER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

LAST SUNDAY’S OFFERING/ 
OFRENDAS DE LA SEMANA PASADA 

The weekly offering is extremely important to St. Anne Parish in order
to meet our operational responsibilities.  We ask that you prayerfully
consider a consistent offering that will assist in meeting those
responsibilities. For your consideration: 
⇒ Sign up for the Weekly Envelope Program by registering with St.

Anne.   
⇒ A convenient method is through Electronic Funds Transfer
 (EFT).  This method is an easy way to provide St. Anne with
 your Sunday Offering.   
⇒ Enroll in a Script Program.  This is a no cost way of   supporting 
our ministries and programs, in addition to our  weekly offerings.  

 

Your generosity is your return to the Lord for his goodness to you.
Make an investment in the reign of God today! 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK/ 
INTENCIONES SEMANALES 

 
 

Sat: 5:00 PM  June Ramos & Dorothy Diaz Intention 
Sun:  8:30 AM  Tony Silva 
 10:30 AM  Bob Cross 
 12:30 PM   Miembros vivos y difuntos de Sta. Ana  
Mon: 9:00 AM   Families of St. Anne 
Tue: 9:00 AM   Elders of St. Anne 
Wed: 9:00 AM   Youth of St. Anne 
Thurs: 9:00 AM  Parishioners of St. Anne 
Sat: 5:00 PM  Families of St. Anne 
Sun:  8:30 AM  Pete Guerrero 
 10:30 AM  Helen Stein 
 12:30 PM   Miembros vivos y difuntos de Sta. Ana  

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT 

SCRIPTURE READINGS/ 
LECTURAS DE LA SEMANA 01/10/11 – 01/16/11 

 

 

Mon: Weekday/Día de la Semana  
 Heb 1:1-6 Ps 97:1-9 Mk 1:14-20 
 Heb 1:1-6 Sal 97:1-9 Mc 1:14-20 
Tue: Weekday/Día de la Semana 
 Heb 2:5-12 Ps 8:2ab-9 Mk 1:21-28 
 Heb 2:5-12 Sal 8:2ab-9 Mc 1:21-28 
Wed: Weekday/Día de la Semana 
 Heb 2:14-18 Ps 105:1-9 Mk 1:29-39 
 Heb 2:14-18 Sal 104:1-9 Mc 1:29-39 
Thurs: Weekday; Hilary, bishop, doctor of the Church/Día de la 

Semana; San Hilario, Obispo, doctor de la Iglesia 
 Heb 3:7-14 Ps 95:6-11 Mk 1:40-45 
 Heb 3:7-14 Sal 94:6-11 Mc 1:40-45 
Fri:  Weekday/Día de la Semana 
 Heb 4:1-11 Ps 78:3-8 Mk 2:1-12 
 Heb 4:1-11 Sal 77:3-8 Mc 2:2-12 
Sat: Weekday/ Día de la Semana 
 Heb 4:12-16 Ps 19:8-15 Mk 2:13-17 
 Heb 4:12-15 Sal 18:8-15 Mc 2:13-17 
Sun:   2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time/II Domingo Ordinario 
 Is 49:3-6 Ps 40:2-10 1 Cor 1:1-3 Jn 1:29-34 

Is 49:3-6 Sal 39:2-10 1 Cor 1:1-3 Jn 1:29-34

THIS WEEK AT ST ANNE/ 
ESTA SEMANA A ST. ANA 01/08/11– 01/16/11 

 
 

Sat: Vigil -The Baptism of the Lord  
  9:00 AM 1st Reconciliation Retreat 
 5:00 PM Baptism – Brooke Tocci 
Sun:  The Baptism of the Lord 
 8:30 AM RCIA Dismissal/Fireside 
 9:15 AM 1st Communion Prep/Room 2 
 11:15 AM 1st Communion Prep (Spanish)/Room 2 
Mon: 9:00 AM Hospital Communion/Sutter Delta Hospital 
 9:45 AM Rosary & Prayers for Peace/ Chapel 
 4:00 PM Food Pantry Prep/Kitchen 
 4:15 PM 1st Communion Prep/Rooms 1&2 
 6:30 PM Faith Formation (Prek-5, Adult)/CLC 
 6:30 PM Spanish Prayer Group/Chapel 
Tues: 10:00 AM Food Pantry Distribution/Methodist Church 
 6:30 PM Women’s Fellowship/Room 2 
 7:30 PM  Knight’s of Columbus/Room 1A 
Wed: 7:00 PM Faith Formation (6th -8th)/Rooms 1&2  
 7:00 PM Teen Ministry/Hall 
 7:00 PM Spanish Bible Study/Chapel 
Thurs: 6:00 PM Boy’s Ranch/Offsite 
 7:00 PM Choir Practice/Hall 
 7:00 PM Spanish Choir Practice/Room 1A 
Sat: Vigil -2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 10:00 AM Pastoral Council Retreat/Fireside Rm. 
 5:00 PM Baptism – Soleil Santa Ana 
 2nd Collection -  Seminary 
Sun:  2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:30 AM RCIA Dismissal/Fireside 
 2nd Collection -  Seminary 

Our Baptism, like the Lord’s, is a consecration to 
service.  The bishops’ pastoral on stewardship 
reminds us that “…there is a fundamental 
obligation arising from the sacrament of baptism 
that people place their gifts, their resources – 
their selves – at God’s service in and through the 
Church.” 
 
 
 

 PLEASE PRAY FOR/POR FAVOR 
REZAN POR: Avery Gordon, Marlynn Potts, Judy 
Duke, Amada Delgado, Kathy Torres, Alexandra Rose Gowland, 
Sandy Arteaga, Kelly Chicots, Jun Morales, Joanne, Stan Noack, 
Rudy Silva, Victoria Malabanan, Jonathan Price, Ruth Guieb, 
Ben LaRocca, Debbie Ridl, June Ramos, Dorothy Diaz, Jimmy, 
Kathryn Copley, Elsje, Darren Blass, Robert McMillen, David, 
Lora Chase, Justin, Santos Herrera 

 

Occasionally names are taken off the prayer list.  If we have 
taken off the name of a person still in need of prayer, please 
call the office and we will gladly put them back on the list. 
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FAITH FORMATION 
 

 

FAITH FORMATION CLASSES: January classes: Monday:
January 9th, 23rd, 30th and Wednesday: January 12th, 19th, 26th.
Holiday-No classes: January 15th and 16th. 
 
 
 

Parents – A New Year’s resolution ?  Several families who
registered for Faith Formation for their children have not attended
classes regularly these last two months.  The New Year is a good
time to get back into the pattern of feeding faith education as part
of your child's diet for a healthy wholesome life. Jesus' food for
everyday and for the future can't be beat! Come to Sunday Mass
too! 
 
 
 

MASS  ATTENDANCE  We expect every faith formation child to
be at Mass every weekend with his/her family. Experiencing the
Mass first hand is how the child learns to love it.  
 
 
 

Catechsists,  please go on line to read about the Los Angeles
Religious Education Congress.  It takes place during our March
school break, March 17,18,19,20. It is held at the Anaheim
Convention Center.  It is right across the street from Disneyland
too.  Register now! I have reserved ten rooms at a near-by motel
for catechists from St. Anne, Byron.  First registered, first reserved.
I'd love to have many of us share this tremendous educational,
inspirational experience. Feel free to call me for more detailed
information. Sr. Barbara 308-4557 home, or 634-6625 office. 
 
 
 

THANK YOU to Fran La Perle, Becky Packard, Beverly
Fondacabe, Guadalupe Flores, our First Communion catechists,
who guided Saturday's Retreat for our children's preparation and
reception of the Sacrament of First Reconciliation. Congratulations
to the children who received this sacrament on Saturday. 
 
 
 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION: Class continues on Monday, January
10th at 6:30 PM in the Fireside Room.  Class this semester is on the Bible.
This Week:  the Gospels of Matthew and Luke. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TEEN MINISTRY:  
 

Teen Ministry mission is to help Teens become closer to 
Christ through the Eucharist.   

 
 

Last week (12-29: We were on break 
 
This Week (1-5): Was a catechetical night…and we  
 discussed Confirmation and the Gifts of the Holy  
 Spirit. 
 
Next Week (1-12): We will be discussing the Eucharist. 
                                                 
 
Special THANKS:   To the Core Adults and Teens for all 
of their help!  I 

           
 
Volunteers needed:  if you would like to volunteer for
Teen Ministry, please Contact Michelle Castinado at 925-
240-1832 or (cell) 925-437-0015. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rachel’s Vineyard – Renew Hearts Broken by 
Abortion Catholic Action Principles 

Thank your Ancestors 
      Learning is a process of self-discovery.  Usually, that self-
discovery is based on the trial and error and experience of those
who have come before us.  Someone ventured forth from the safe
warmth of the prehistoric campfire.  Someone hankered for a better
life overseas.  The curiosity and bravery of others has given us the
knowledge to love long, comfortable lives.  The human race is
stronger and more adaptable today than ever before.  Whatever you
hope to accomplish with your life, the going will be easier because
of the hard work and chances taken by those who came before us. 
    Be grateful to the saints who have defined our Catholic faith.  Be
grateful for the explorers and scientists.  Be grateful for all teachers
who pass the love and enthusiasm for their subjects to us.  Be
grateful to your parents.  Be grateful to your personal mentors.  Be
grateful to anyone who took a personal interest in you. 
     Continue down the path. Respect those who work on your
behalf.  Some day, you will be old and will appreciate the
repayment of others’ kindness.  Thank your ancestors. 
 

-Bill FitzPatrick,The Catholic Action Principles

Friday, January 21 – Sunday, January 23, 2011 
www.rachelsvineyard.org 

Has an abortion left you with a broken heart? Rachel’s Vineyard 
Retreats renew hearts broken by abortion. The retreat offers a 
loving and supportive environment where women and men can 
reconcile painful post-abortive emotions and begin the process of 
renewal and healing. Rachel’s Vineyard is therapy for the soul. 
For confidential inquiries call 877-HOPE 4 ME (1-877-467-3463) 
or rachelsvineyard@gmail.com 
 
 

Married Couples:  God's Dream... for every married couple 
is that they love each other as much as He loves them. If this is 
your dream too, a Marriage Encounter weekend can help you 
make it come true. Give yourself the gift of a 'weekend of 
Discovery; a Lifetime of Love!' Please join us for our upcoming 
WWME weekend February 25 - 27 in Pleasanton. For more 
information call Mike & Jeanne  @ 925.672.2016 or Joe & Sue 
@ 925.680.7767 now or go to  
 http://www.rekindleyourmarriage.org  

 
 
 
 

http://www.rekindleyourmarriage.org/
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Covenant Corner 
The Covenant Corner is an opportunity for us to recognize those who 
use their gifts in service for others. We want to give regular thanks to 
those who do so much for all of us.  So we invite you when you see 
someone doing something worth noting to let us know, by mail or 
email office@stannechurchbyron.com. Please keep the note 4-5 short 
sentences (maximum). Then we can get it in the bulletin.  

 
 
 

Inquiry  
Are you are interested in learning more about the Catholic faith? Join 
us on Tuesday January 18th at 7:00 pm in the Fireside room for 
Inquiry. Inquiry is the first step in the journey of full initiation into 
the Catholic Christian faith. Inquiry is for adults who have not been 
baptized or have been baptized in another Christian faith. Also 
baptized Catholics who need to receive the Sacraments of 1st 
Communion and Confirmation. If you have questions please contact 
Lisa at lisap@stannechurchbyron.com or 634-6625 If you have every 
wondered why Catholics do what they do Inquiry is the place for you 
o begin to have your questions answered. t  

 
 
 

 
 

Nurses Notes 
 

Make A New Years Resolution To Get An 
Eye Examination For Glaucoma.  

Glaucoma is an eye disease that causes loss of sight by damaging
a part of the eye called the optic nerve. When the optic nerve is
damaged, peripheral vision begins to diminish. If left untreated,
over time, glaucoma may also damage central vision.
Unfortunately once vision is lost to this it cannot be restored. By
the time symptoms appear, some permanent damage to the eye
has usually occurred. 
Glaucoma is the second leading cause of blindness in the world
and the leading cause of blindness in African American and
Hispanic populations in America. Although there is no cure, if
detected early and treated early, the effects of vision loss can be
diminished.  

Risk factors for Glaucoma include 
• Age: Those that are over 40 and older are more likely to

develop glaucoma. The older you are the greater risk your risk.
• Race: Glaucoma is the leading cause of blindness in African

American and Hispanic populations in America.  
• Family History: If you have a parent or sibling who has

glaucoma, you are likely to develop the disease 
• Diabetes: People with Diabetes have a higher risk for

developing the disease 
• Nearsightedness: People who are very nearsighted are a

greater risk.  
• Eye Injury or Surgery: Those who have had eye surgery or eye

injuries may develop secondary glaucoma 
• Steroid Medication: Steroids may increase the risk of

glaucoma when used for extended periods of time. 
 
 
 

 PLEASE- Remember to use the phone in the office or at the
AV area in the hall and not a cell phone to call 911. Your cell
phone will reach Sacramento CHP and precious time will be
wasted.      

Your Health Ministry Team 

Upcoming Events at St. Anne 
 

 
Sunday, January 23rd  
 St. Anne Volunteer Appreciation Open House 
Friday, January 28th 
 Women’s Fellowship “40th Anniversary Crab Feed” 
Weekend of February 12th -13th  
 Shepherds Field Olive Wood Handcrafts  
Saturday, February 26th 
 Healing Mass 
Wednesday, March 9th 
 ASH WEDNESDAY 
Fridays, March 11, 18, 25, April 1, 8 &15 
 Stations of the Cross in Spanish –Chapel 
Wednesdays March 16, 23, 30, April 6, 13 & 20 
 Stations of the Cross in English – Hall 
Friday’s, March 11, 25th, April 1 & 15 
 Knight’s “Friday Nite Fish Fry’s” 
Monday, April 4th 
 Lenten Communal Reconciliation 6:30 PM in the Hall  
 
 

If your Ministry has an event coming up that is not listed, please 
contact the office. 

 
 
 

Annulment: an invitation to be brought near 
January 22, 2011, Sonnino Mission House, 

2800 Milvia Street, Berkeley, 
9:30 am to 4:00 pm. (near Ashby BART) 

A day of prayer, informal presentations, and opportunities to 
ask questions about the annulment process. Lunch included. Anyone 
whose life is touched by divorce is welcome. If you are divorced 
and considering applying for an annulment, if you are in a 
relationship with someone who is divorced, or if you have married 
civilly due to previous marriages and now desire to marry in the 
church, this day is for you.  Donations to cover expenses, including 
lunch, gratefully accepted. For more information, to sign up, and for 
directions to Sonnino, please email us at 
sonnino.annulment.ministry@gmail.com.(Advance  
sign-unappreciated because we need to plan for lunch!) 
 
 
 

7th Annual Walk for Life 
A New Tradition. A New Voice 

Join thousands of women, men and children of goodwill on 
Saturday, January 22, 2011 in San Francisco as we proclaim 
to the world that Abortion Hurts Women and Women 
Deserve Better than Abortion®!  Abortion harms not only 
the defenseless preborn child, but also the women, men and 
families involved, and society as a whole.  Will you stand 
with us as we walk this journey together?  To speak for 
those who cannot speak, to walk for those who cannot walk; 
to pray for, fight for, stand up for, and love the life of every 
unborn child! Come and Walk for Life! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@stannechurchbyron.com
mailto:sonnino.annulment.ministry@gmail.com.(Advance
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Engagement & Stewardship 
Corner 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS
01/15 – 01/16 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM 
     Greeters:  Evo & Darlene Coelho 
   Lector 1:  Bob Van Slambrook 
   Lector 2:  Marie Hall 
 Euch. Min: Cup – Ed & Judy Konieczny 
     Altar Servers:  Team 8 

 

SUNDAY 8:30 AM 
Greeters: Russ Mueller, Connie & Tim McCabe 

    Lector 1: Lucy Peterson 
    Lector 2: Peggy Ann Valley 

Euch. Min:    Bread – Glenda DuBois, Jack Thomas & 
   Fran La Perle 
              Cup –Pete DuBois, Linda Thomas, Don 
   La Perle & Lynn Tiemeyer 
     Altar Servers: Team 6 
        Hospitality: Madonna Leeper & Mary Ann Hansen 
 A/V:  Suzanne Clements 
      
 

   SUNDAY 10:30 AM  
   Greeters: Greg Fulton, Don & Carolyn Flohr 
   Lector 1: Lori Johnson 
   Lector 2: Lisa Promani 
     Euch. Min:   Bread – John Dyer, Karen Randle & 
   Toni Schulte 
   Cup – Will Schulte, Linda Knapp, Ron 
   Kapphahn & Phil Karls 
        Altar Servers: Team 2 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word:  Buzz Pedrotti 
 Hospitality:  Sue Mikla & Suzanne Gillick 
 A/V:  Suzanne Clements 
 
      

SUNDAY 12:30 PM  
   Recibidores:  German & Ruth Romero 
   Lector 1:    David Caballero 
   Lector 2:   Zuliana Caballero 
   Ministros de Eucaristía:  
     Pan - Cecilia Cisnero  
       Taza - Roberto Nunez, & Carmen Leon 
   Ofrendas:    Luis Nunez & Janet Leon 
   Colecta:   Anders Yerena, Jr, Zuliana Caballero, 
      Eduard Romero. Jr. & Marisol Romero 
             

      Monogillo:  Team  
 
 

To learn more about your unique Talents and Strengths 
please come by the office and purchase your very own copy 
of “Living Your Strengths” (comes with the StrengthsFinder 
Assessment) and meet with one of our very own Strengths 
Performance Coaches. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: Ministry Schedules for Jan -Mar are on
      the website at
Hwww.stannechurchbyron.com 
 
 

Reminder:  It is your responsibility to find your replacement if

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Women’s Fellowship       
 

                    Women’s Fellowship Happenings: 
 

 
Friends & Fellowship Crafting:  
� Wednesdays at Noon in Rm. 2 

 
 
 

� Women’s Fellowship meets the 2nd Tuesday of each 
month in the Fireside Room.   

 
 

For membership information contact Anne Doran at 
Hadoran712@comcast.netH or Peggy Ann Valley at 

Hpvalley@envoymtg.comH   
 

Women’s Fellowship of St. Anne Catholic Church welcomes
and strives to serve the needs of all women, offering
opportunities to share gifts and talents and encourage and
strengthen faith and friendships within our community. 

 
 
 
 

Women’s Fellowship  
Ladies Only Crab Feed  

Friday, January 28, 2011  
Hosting Crab Feed for 40 Years!! 

St. Anne Community Life Center Hall, Tickets: $40.00  
Cocktails: 6:00 PM; Dinner: 7:00 PM  
Door Prizes, Raffles and lot’s of fun  

Tickets on sale after masses, in the church office or call Karen 
Barsanti at (925) 858-9303 karen_barsante@pacbell.net or 
Linda Thomas (925) 634-3439 lsthomas@sbcglobal.net. 
Tickets may also be purchases online at 
www.stannechurchbyron.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Donation of Automobiles, Boats or Trailers: 

Can be made by calling 1(800) YES SVdP; 1-800-937-7837. 
All donated vehicles are tax-deductible based on fair market 
value.  We will arrange to pick up your vehicle at your 
convenience.  Automobiles do no necessarily have to be 
running. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Entertainment® 2011 is Here! 
Only $30.00 – Save $5 off the regular $35 
Retail Price when you buy from Delta 
Christian Community Food Pantry. 
Contact Rosa Day at 925-240-1886. 
 
 

 

 

Welcome! We extend our hearts and hands in Christian fellowship, as you join with us in worship.  If you are new to the parish, registration packets are
available in the magazine rack in the foyer.  Please fill out and return by mail, or simply drop in the collection plate at mass.  You can also register on our
website at:  Hwww.stannechurchbyron.comH  

 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:karen_barsante@pacbell.net
mailto:lsthomas@sbcglobal.net
http://www.stannechurchbyron.com/
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FORMACION DE FE 
 

GRUPO DE JOVENES 
 

Catecismo - CLASES DE CATECISMO: ENERO 2011: 
LUNES 10, 24 Y 31  Y miércoles 12, 19 Y 26. No hay 
clases el 15 y el 16  

 

Semana pasada (12-29) Tuvimos receso.   
 

Esta semana (1-5): Fué una noche de catequesis y 
discutimos la Confirmación y los Regalos del Espíritu 
Santo. Padres de Familia - Propósitos para el Año Nuevo? 

Muchas familias que registraron a sus hijos en el 
Catecismo no han venido a clases los dos últimos 
meses. El nuevo año es buen tiempo para regresar a 
las rutinas y alimentar la fe, la educación es parte de 
la dieta de sus hijos para una vida productiva.. Tener 
a Jesús en sus vidas diarias es lo mejor para su futuro! 
También ven a Misa los Domingos! Es un alimento 
espiritual que necesitamos. 

 

Próxima semana (1-12): Discutiremos la Eucaristía. 
  
 

GRACIAS especialmente a : los adultos y jovenes por su 
ayuda! 
  
 
 

Necesitamos Voluntarios" Si usted quisiera ayudarnos en 
el Ministerio de los Jovenes, favor de llamar a Michelle 
Castinado al 925-240-1832 o (cell) 925-437-0015 
  

 

Grupo de Mujeres 
 

ASISTENCIA A MISA, Esperamos que  todos los niños 
asistan a misa todos los Domingos con sus respectivas 
familias. Experimentando la Misa es como los niños 
aprender a querer a la Misa. 

Solo para mujeres comida 
de cangrejo 

Viernes Enero 28, 2011  

Catequistas, favor de entrar al internet para checar el 
Congreso de Educación Religiosa. 40 años de Anfitrión de Comida de Cangrejo!! 

Salón del Centro Comunitario de Santa Ana, boletos 
$40.00 Va a ser en Marzo del 17 al 20 en el Centro de 

Convenciones de Anaheim. Está enfrente de 
Disneylandia. Regístrese ya! Tenemos reservados diez 
cuartos en un hotel cerca para las catequistas de 
nuestra Parroquia. Los primeros registrados son los 
que podrán usar los cuartos reservados. Me 
encantaría compartir con muchos esta tremenda 
experiencia de educación e inspiración. Puede 
llamarme para mas detalles. Sor Barbara 308-4557 H 
o a la oficina al 634-6625. 

Bebidas: 6:00 PM. Cena a las 7:00 PM/ 
Premios de entrada, rifas y mucha diversión. 

Venta de boletos a la salida de las misas, en la oficina de 
la iglesia o llamar a 

Karen  Barsanti al (925)858-9303 o a: 
Karen_barsante@pacbell,net  o Linda Thomas al 
(925)634-3439 lsthomas@sbcglobal.net  o al: 

www.stannechurchbyron.com/ 
  

GRACIAS a Fran La Perle, Becky Packard, Beverly 
Fondacabe, Guadalupe Flores, las catequistas que 
guiaron el retiro de los niños preparándose para 
recibir sus Primeras Reconciliaciones. Felicidades a 
todos los niños que se confesaron el sábado por 
primera vez en sus vidas. 

Anulación: Información acerca de anulación del 
matrimonio  

el 22 de Enero en Sonino Mission House, 2800 Milvia St. 
Berkeley, CA de 9:30 am a 4:00 pm. (Bart cerca Ashby) 
día de oración, presentaciones informales y oportunidad 
de hacer preguntas acerca del proceso de anulación. 
Comida incluida. Personas que han pasado por divorcio 
son bienvenidas. Si usted esta 

 
7th Caminata Annual por Vida 

Una Nueva Tradición. Una Nueva Voz divorciado-a y está considerando aplicar para anular el 
matrimonio, si usted tiene una relación con alguien que 
está divorciado, o si se ha casado solo por el civil en el 
pasado y ahora quisiera casarse por la iglesia, este día es 
para usted. Aceptamos donaciones para cubrir gastos. 
Para mayor información: 

Únase a miles de mujeres, hombres y niños de Buena 
voluntad el Sábado Enero 22 del 2011 en San 
Francisco para proclamar al mundo que el Aborto 
Duele que las mujeres se merecen algo major que un 
Aborto !El aborto no solo daña a los bebes indefensos, 
pero también a las mujeres y a las familias envueltas 
junto con la sociedad. Nos acompañas en esta jornada 
caminando juntas? Hablemos por los que no pueden 
hablar, caminemos por los que no pueden caminar, 
para luchar por la vida de cada uno de los bebes que 
no han nacido. Ven y Camina por Vida! 

 snnino.annulment.ministry@gmail.com(advance) 
 
 

Programa Pre-Escolar en el salón I A con la Srita. Debbie 
durante la Misa de 12:30; juegos arte y trabajos manuals 
divertidos 

  
 Entretenimiento 2011 está aquí! 

Solo $30.00 – ahorre $5.00 del precio regular de $35.00 
si lo compra de Delta Despensa de la Comunidad 
Cristiana. Contacte a Rosa al 925-240-1886 

 
 

mailto:lsthomas@sbcglobal.net
http://www.stannechurchbyron.com/
mailto:snnino.annulment.ministry@gmail.com(advance

